
CITY OF SHEBOYGAN 

R. C. 153-24-25 

 

BY PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE.  

 

NOVEMBER 4, 2024. 

 

 Your Committee to whom was referred Gen. Ord. No. 22-24-25 by Alderpersons Dekker 

and Ramey  establishing new winter parking restrictions on South 23rd Street and South 24th 

Street between Indiana Avenue and Georgia Avenue; recommends adopting the Ordinance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Committee: 

 

              

 

              

 

              

 

PASSED AND ADOPTED BY THE CITY OF SHEBOYGAN COMMON COUNCIL 

 . 

 
 

Presiding Officer     Attest 

 

 

             

Ryan Sorenson, Mayor, City of   Meredith DeBruin, City Clerk, City of 

Sheboygan      Sheboygan 


